
From: Sen. Shane Martin <shane@senatormartin.com> 
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/17/2014 9:08:24 AM 
Subject: Beauty Queen photos

Katherine,

One if my constituents, Lauri Smith, would like to bring her daughter and a couple of other teen 
beauty queens to get a photo with Gov. Haley.

Could you have someone call her and let them know if/how they can make something like this 
happen?

864-809-2958 is Lauri's mobile number.

Thanks, and have a great day!

Shane Martin
SC State Senator - District 13
Greenville, Spartanburg, and Union Counties 
P.O. Box 575 Pauline, SC 29374 
Cell 864-804-8499
www.SenatorMartin.com
Shane@SenatorMartin.com 
Twitter - @senshanemartin
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